President of CPTV visits ECSU

By: Corey Sipe


Jerry Franklin, President and CEO of Connecticut Public Broadcasting, Inc. visited Eastern Connecticut State University on April 25, 2001 in Webb Hall Room 110. He spoke of new beginnings, as CPTV will make the transition to digital.


Connecticut Public Television (CPTV) will offer its viewers new state-of-the-art channels with bigger, better pictures, and CD-quality sound. It will be able to broadcast four shows simultaneously through digital compression. Most of this programming will be original programming by CPTV in addition to some PBS national programming. Franklin said that he encourages a strong relationship between CPTV and the four Connecticut State Universities. Digital technology will allow CPTV to link government, higher education, libraries, museums, public health agencies, schools and civic groups together in unprecedented ways. This will allow new programming especially in the fields of science, medicine, and technology that most likely wouldn’t be on commercial television stations.

Connecticut Public Broadcasting (CPB) includes CPTV (Connecticut Public Television) affiliates WEDH in Hartford, WEDW in Fairfield County, WEDN in Norwich, WEDY in New Haven, and W12BH in Waterbury. CPTV2 is available on cable systems throughout the state. CPB also includes the WNPR radio affiliates 90.5 FM in Hartford/New Haven, 89.1 FM in Norwich/New London, 88.5 FM in Stamford/Greenwich, and 91.3 FM in Southampton, New York. 

